
From: Bonnie Lamp [mailto:blamp@hometownbanc.com]  
Sent: Monday, March 16, 2009 10:54 AM 
To: Comments 
Subject: Assessments, RIN 3064-AD35 
 
This is just to let you know that I am not in favor of Assessments RIN-3064-AD35. Our 
small banks are paying our fair share and we should not have to take the responsibility of 
the larger banks problems. 
 
Bonnie Lamp 
Loan Officer 
Union Bank-St. Marys 
P.O. Box 309 
St. Marys, WV  26170 
 


